Centerville School NEWSLETTER

November 9, 2018

<u>APPRECIATION</u> - Centerville staff and students extend sincere thanks to the Legionairres for their participation in our Veteran's Day Assembly this morning. We are so thankful to the many military, law enforcement members, and first responders for joining us as we thank and honor all our American heroes.

ASSEMBLY – Friday, November 16th at 8:05 AM, we will recognize and honor our superior students at an End of Quarter Assembly. Honor Roll, Accelerated Reading, and Volleyball awards will be presented to high-achieving Centerville Tigers! Parents and families are always welcome to join us as we celebrate students' success.

<u>ACCELERATED READING</u> – Students celebrated success with great fun spending their "reward" points at the AR store. Thanks to our librarian, Mrs. Armstrong, for making this a great opportunity for students!

BASKETBALL – Basketball season starts soon! Our 5th through 8th graders are starting another great season of basketball with the first practice on Tuesday.

STUDENT SAFETY - Safety of our students, their families, and our staff is of utmost importance to Centerville School. With that in mind, please adhere to our drop-off and pick-up protocol. When dropping off or picking up your student, please do not use the bus loading/unloading curved driveway. This ensures student safety when loading and unloading buses in the bus zone when entering and exiting the building. Thank you for your understanding.

PTC FUND RAISER - With the shopping season approaching, PTC would like to remind our Fred Meyer shoppers of a fund raising opportunity that requires nothing but doing your regular shopping at any Fred Meyer. Link your Fred Meyer Rewards card to Centerville School PTC. You can do it at their customer service counter. Once completed, you will notice that the bottom of your receipt says that you support Centerville School PTC Booster Club. It's easy, it's free, and it doesn't affect your personal rewards in any way. Right now we only have 17 families participating; we should have 65 families involved. Plus anyone can participate; invite family and friends to contribute also! Every quarter we will receive a nice check! What could be easier? Nothing!